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OPEN HOUSE

Embassy of India, Malabo is organizing an Open House on
26th September,  2024 (Thursday) at  1800 hrs to 1900 hrs
and 27th September, 2024 (Friday) at 1630 hrs to 1730 hrs at
Hotel  Panáfrica,  Bata to  engage  with  the  Indian  Diaspora
residing in Equatorial Guinea on Consular matters and also to
address  other  specific  issues.  For  further  information,  please
contact at +240 555 456 181. 

Members of Indian Diaspora residing in Equatorial Guinea
are welcome to attend this meeting. 
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